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21 December 2022 

 
Dear Mr McCormack 

 
Warwick District Net Zero Carbon DPD – Main Modifications 
 

Section 20(7C) of the Planning and Compulsory Purchase Act 2004 allows local 
planning authorities to formally ask an Inspector carrying out an examination of a 

Development Plan Document to recommend modifications to the document. 
 
This letter constitutes the formal request by Warwick District Council, that should it be 

necessary in order to address soundness and satisfy the requirements in Section 20(5) 
of the Planning and Compulsory Purchase Act 2004, that the Inspector recommends 

modifications to the Warwick District Net Zero Carbon DPD currently being examined. 
 
Yours sincerely,  

Andrew Cornfoot 

 

Andrew Cornfoot 

Business Manager – Planning Policy & Site Delivery 

Warwick District Council 

 

 


